
 

Sports Premium Allocation 2020 - 2021 

 

What? Why? Cost? Impact Assessment  
Continued 

membership 

with the New 

Forest School 

Sports 

Partnership 

Gaining the school access to 

a range of competitions in 

different sports and festivals. 

Additionally, access to a 

whole school festival, girls 

football training and cricket 

sessions. Giving teachers the 

opportunity to develop their 

CPD in a variety of courses 

including dance and 

gymnastics. Supporting the PE 

coordinator in any 

developments within the 

subject through meetings and 

regular contact with the 

School Games organiser.   

 

£1895 The main focus of the Excellence Plan for Sport and PE this year was Inclusion and the sport premium funding was used to 

enable us to achieve the very high ambitions we set ourselves.  

 

1 - To increase the number of children who have the opportunity to take part in an out of school competition or festival.  

Target Substantially achieved - we were delighted to report to the Governors that all pupils participated in a multi skills 

festival run by the New Forest Sports partnership and external virtual competitions against other schools in the New Forest 

due to being unable to meet face to face due to Covid. 

 

2 - To improve class level competitive sport opportunities - Target achieved - These are now embedded in the PE provision 

across the school for example undertaking a newly designed sports day with all children competing in a wide range of 

events. Additionally, 60 children across KS1 and KS2 took part in sports leader training which will continue next year.  

 

3 - Developed a tiered approach to school Sports Ambassadorship and other leadership opportunities. Achieved - now 

requires further development and embedding  

 

4 - To achieve the Platinum School Games Mark 

Due to Covid all schools were given an extension of their sports mark for a year, therefore, Hordle has retained its platinum 

mark. Throughout next academic year, we will work to maintain the mark. 

 

5 - Y6 Swimming  

Due to Covid, swimming was unable to take place, however, we have identified which children in the UJ are unable to 

swim 25m and therefore require catch up swimming lessons this academic year. Additionally, we are planning for all LJ to 

undertake swimming lessons as planned.  

 

Impact of Dedicated Coach £17075 - Continuing to have a qualified teacher as our sports coach is having an ongoing 

impact on participation rates in sporting activities. Furthermore, the coach works alongside teachers in PE lessons 

providing exceptional levels of CPD.  

  

Impact of NFSSP membership £1895 - access to the competition and festival schedule has been imperative to supporting 

us in achieving both gold and platinum. Access to advice and support from the SGO has been exceptional. We have also 

accessed free CDP training as part of this package. 

 

In addition to this funding we continue to demonstrate our commitment to the legacy of sport and ensure sustainability by 

funding our own outdoor gym equipment  with the support of our PTA. Grand opening in September 2021.  

 

HSA Team – 

Personnel  

Coordination and 

administration of all sporting 

activities beyond the 

curriculum with the explicit aim 

of increasing the involvement 

in sport of all young people at 

the school. 

 

£17075 

Sports coach to support staff 

CPD, sustainability 

development through weekly 

coaching and CPD within 

curriculum PE time from a 

qualified Sports Specialist 

Teacher. 

Consumables  Wear and tear of regularly 

used sports kit and equipment.  
£500 

 


